
6th August 2018 
 
 
Dear Editorial Team, 
 
Thank you for sending the peer review report for our manuscript (ID number 
40829). There were no major comments, and one minor comment. This was from 
the first reviewer, regarding a missing word ('as') in the abstract. This has been 
addressed in the revised manuscript attached, in addition to formatting the 
title/authorship/contributions. 
 
Please get in touch if anything else is required. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ben Shandro 


